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Yacht race from Syracuse (Italy) to Marsamxett (Malta) 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a yacht race 

will be held between Syracuse (Italy) and Marsamxett (Malta) departing Syracuse on 

Saturday 4th September 2021. 

 

The racing yachts are expected to arrive at Marsamxett Harbour between Saturday 4th 

September and not later than Sunday 5th September 2021 at 1800 hours. 

 

The finish line will be the imaginary line between Tigne Tower and the Valletta Gun Post 

Snack Bar. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and are not to obstruct the indicated area. They are further 

instructed to keep out of the way of the sailing vessels participating in the race by giving 

them a wide berth.  When necessary, mariners are to coordinate accordingly with the 

support vessels on site. 

 

They are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by 
Valletta VTS 
 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 177, 211, 2537, 2538 


